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ANNOUNCEMENT 

I  wish to inform that I have endorsed the certificate on the Bill 

entitled “Revocation of Irrevocable Deeds of Gift on the 

Ground of Gross Ingratitude” on 04th April 2017 in terms of the 

Provisions of Article 79 of the Constitution of the Democratic 

Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka.  


